
 

The mission of the Moreau Community Center is to meet the multi-generational needs of the  

community in a compassionate and inclusive environment. 

October 5, 2024 

 

 

Dear Friends,  

 

 

The Moreau Community Center’s goal is to try to make sure that all our friends and neighbors in the 

South Glens Falls School District who are in need will receive help this holiday season. 

 

Last year, with your help (time, monetary donations, and assistance with gifts), we were able to provide 

many families with a great holiday experience. 

       

 

With the holiday season just around the corner, let’s band together again to lend a helping hand to our 

neighbors.  

 

Please find attached the “Dates to Remember” form should you wish to contribute again this year.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of this worthwhile program. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Rosemary White 

Resource Manager 

Moreau Community Center 

518-792-6007 ext. 12 

 


